

INTER OFFICE MEMO

Agenda Item #8.c.

To: Board of Directors Date: July 11, 2016

From: Mary Burdick Reviewed by:

SUBJECT: Re-appointment of David Libby to Advisory Committee

Summary of Issues:

In February the City of Orinda approved the re-appointment of David Libby to serve as the representative for the City of Orinda on County Connection's Advisory Committee for a three year term ending February, 2019.

Recommendation:

Approve the appointment of David Libby to serve as the representative of Orinda on County Connection's Advisory Committee.

Financial Implication

None

Options:

- 1) Approve the recommendation of the Orinda City Council
- 2) Decline to approve the recommendation
- 3) Other action as directed

Attachment:

Appointment notice



February 23, 2016

David Libby 148 Ivy Drive Orinda, CA 94563

Dear Mr. Libby:

On behalf of the City Council, I want to congratulate you on your reappointment as the Liaison to the County Connection Citizens Advisory Committee. The Council is pleased that you are willing to continue your service to the City of Orinda on this important Committee. We look forward to working with you and receiving the benefit of your advice.

We would like your service on the County Connection Citizens Advisory Committee to be rewarding and satisfying. If we can assist you in any way, please let us know. Again, congratulations on your reappointment.

Best wishes.

Victoria Smith

Mayor